SAFETY INSTRUCTIONS ART SCHOOL

1. Only students and teachers are allowed to enter Art School. Others are advised not to spend time in Art
School.

2. You may not participate in teaching or enter Art School if you are sick or if you have any symptoms.

3. Take care of good hand hygiene. Wash your hands carefully with warm water and soap when you enter Art
School and also when you leave the building.
Cough and sneeze into a disposable tissue and put the tissue in the bin immediately after use. If you do not
have a tissue, cough or sneeze into your sleeve, not into your hands. Wash your hands after coughing or
sneezing.

4. Unnecessary contact is to be avoided. Safe distances are taken care of.

5. Large events or meetings won’t be held. Parents will get information about studies from Art School’s
website, by e-mail or phone.

6. Shared tools and instruments are cleaned after use.

7. Those who are in a risk group: Please, contact the director of Art School before lessons start:
kirsi.kuusisto@rauma.fi or tel. 044 7933427.

8. If someone in Art School is diagnosed with COVID-19, those who might possibly have been exposed to it are
tracked down and quarantined for 14 days. The infected person must stay away for at least 14 days from the
onset of symptoms and have been asymptomatic for at least two days.

9. Travelling and voluntary quarantine. If you arrive in Finland from a country with continued travel
restrictions, it is recommended that you stay in voluntary quarantine for 14 days.
If you have arrived in Finland from abroad or if you are planning a trip, please check the most recent
instructions from the THL website.

Instructions for voluntary quarantine

Voluntary quarantine means that a person avoids close contact with others whenever possible, and stays at
home.

* The recommendation is that, to lower the risk of infection, you will not go to your workplace or elsewhere
outside your home. Instead, you should stay home for the length of the voluntary quarantine. Make an
agreement with your employer regarding work during the two weeks following your return to Finland.

* Engaging in essential activities is permitted. Essential activities include going to a doctor's appointment,
taking safe distance into consideration. Attending hobbies is not considered an essential activity.

e It is recommended that a child does not attend early childhood education during the voluntary quarantine.
e It is also recommended that children in primary education stay at home. Make an agreement with your
child’s education provider regarding teaching arrangements.

¢ Avoid using public transportation.

For more information, please contact:
Kirsi Kuusisto, director of Art School, tel. 044 793 3427
Mira Ellmén, principal of Rauma Adult Education Centre, tel. 044 793 3550



